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Steven Liang

From: Tamar Preminger <premarks@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 6:19 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water rates

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hello, 
 
I received notification that the water rates will be increasing by 11+% in 2021 and an additional 5+% in 2022. 
 
I have received significant increase in my water bill during the pandemic which seems especially inappropriate during this 
unprecedented stressful time. I respectfully request the board to reconsider these proposed increases to Philadelphia 
residents. It is unsustainable to continue to pay raging city and property taxes without any additional benefits rendered. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if that would be helpful. 
 
Thank you for considering, 
Tamar Preminger 
409 s 3rd street, Philadelphia 


